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990 ON YOUR DIAL 

DAWSON BROADCASTING COMPANY 
DAWSON, GEORGIA 

April 1, 1948 

Kermit Geary 
Route 2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit; 

We are in receipt of your reception report of 
March 27,1948, and we wish to thank you for the 
time and the effort you have expended in pre- 
paring this fine business report. 

We have checked your reception report against 
our log of March 27,1948, and find that they 
coincide; therefore, you may use this letter 
as your verification report. 

Since equiptment tests are concluded, it is 
doubtful that you will ever hear our signal 
again as our station is licensed for operation 
during the daylight hours only. 

Thanking you for your letter, I am 

Yours very truly, 

Ji ey 
f Engr. 

Jo Steph 
Asst. Engr. 
W4MUK 

"Serving The Public Interest" 


